
The February 10th meeting of the Durham Kennel Cl.ub 
was held in the Hill Room of the Y. w. c. A. at 8:20 pm 
Mr. Kersey, President, presided~ 

The Show Chairman announced that the American Legion 
Post was not doing as well on ads as was expecved 
and that we withdraw our offer with the~ The 
members that got ads l.ast year we asked to see if they 
coUld get them again. There was talk of asking the Juniors 
to sell tickets and handle the concession stand~ 

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved~ 

Mr. Kersey announced that Jane Atwood was writing a news 
item announcing our reward for ~ne found poisoning 
dogs~ 

Ector Morris was appointed Chairman of the arrangement 
committe for the show 

Mr~ Kersey announced that Mrs~ Hoenig, c. P. Jones 
and Mr~ Matthews would give instructions on how to show 
your dogs at the Planters Warehouse on Sundays, Februa17 
23rd.,March 2nd., March 9th.~ at 2:00pm. 

A discussion was held on getting publicity for the show. 
Mr. Yelverton made a motion that the President contact 
Jane Atwood; Mrs~ Cuyl.er, Rachel Moore, Jo Phillips, 
and Dottie Sieker to serve on a committe to hel.p with 
publicly. Motion was seconed and carried~ 

Mr. Yelverton made the motion that provided we withdrew 
our agreement with the Legion Post that advance ticket 
sales be as follows: 

1-The Junior Members be given the projeat of selling 
tickets, and that 50~ of gross sale be given them for 
their club Treasurer, and, 

2- That all club members be given tickets to sell, 
and, 

3- That any organization, so intere~ted, that desires 
to sell tickets be premitted to sell on a presentage 
to be agreeable to both parties. 

Mrs. Yelverton made the motion that we nominate Mr. 
Howard Haines as a voting delegate to the Tail Waggers 
Club. Motion was seconed and carried. 

Mr. Yelverton made the motion that we give Betty Theis 
an honorary membership into our club for her contribution 
in obedience. Seconed and carried~ 

there being no other business meeting adjourned at 9:40 pm. 

Respectively Submitted, 

Sara Moore, Secretary 


